
Campus Chapter Annual Report for 2019-2020 

The Campus Chapter held its first meeting for 2019- 2020 on August 29, 2019 in Coltrane Hall on the Campus 
of NC A&T State University.   

The Campus Chapter has 14 members and 5 TERSSA members.  

The 2019 -2020 Officers  
President – Bernadette Smith-Murray 
1st Vice President – Jeanine Gaul  
2nd Vice President – Nakeisha Goodman  
Treasurer – Valerie Diggs  
Secretary – Victoria Weeks  
Advisor – Evelyn Stahling  
 
The 2020-21 Officers were inducted during our virtual meeting on September 18, 2020. 
President – Jeanine Gaul 
1st Vice President – Nakeisha Goodman 
2nd Vice President – Evelyn Stahling 
Treasurer – Valerie Diggs  
Secretary – Crystal Headen   
Advisor – Bernadette Smith-Murray   
 
Highlighted activity for 2019-2020 
 
The Campus Chapter held its first meeting on August 29, 2019 in Coltrane Hall on the Campus of NC A&T State 
University. A professional improvement exercise, introduction of new members and the installation of new 
officers took place.  Light refreshments were served afterwards.  
 
The Chapter met on November 8, 2019 at the Orange County Extension Office.  The highlight of this meeting 
focused on the Chapter hosting the 2022 State meeting and fundraising activities. The Chapter also 
brainstormed on important topics to explore for the State meeting. A decision was made on the winter 
community service project, which was to gather donations the food pantries on our campuses.  
 
The last meeting of the year was on December 6, 2019 at Cheesecake Factory, Southpoint Mall in Durham, NC. 
The Chapter members shared pictures highlighting the student food pantry community service projects for 
both NC State and NC A&T.  This was followed by a holiday party filled with games, stories and gift exchange.  
This would be our last physical meeting.  
 
September 18, 2020 a virtual meeting was held via Zoom. Introductions by future members, Karen Bustoz and 
Dinisha Watlington were provided.  The Hospitality hosted a virtual lunch via Subway to make up for the 
annual picnic we were unable to have in May.  Donna Holland (Reflections Committee) showed a video 
highlighting the different a year makes. Congratulations went out to Ms. Anita Wright on receiving the Chapter 
Professional Improvement Scholarship Award.  The professional development activity focused on each chapter 
members highlighting their best skills, in which membership found many commonalities among one another 
and gifts that can be used to improve the chapter.  
Installation of new officers took place.  
 
 
 



Our Committees:  

Fundraising: 
Chair: Victoria Weeks  
Co-chair:  Nakeisha Goodman  
 
Hospitality: 
Chair: Nakeisha Goodman 
Co-chair:  Ayana Knight 
 
Membership: 
Chair: Jeanine Gaul 
Co-Chair: Valarie Diggs 
 
Professional Development: 
Chair: Bernadette Smith-Murray 
Co-Chair: Evelyn Stahling   

 
Public Relations:  
Chair: Ayana Knight 
Co-Chair: Karla Frizzelle 
 
Reflections: 
Chair: Donna Holland 
Co-Chair: Ayana Knight 
 
Rules & Bylaws: 
Chair: Karla Frizelle 
Co-Chair: Alice Pennix 
 
Webmaster: 
Chair: Jeanine Gaul 
Co-Chair: Bernadette Smith-Murray  

 

Respectfully submitted on September 18, 2020  
Bernadette Smith-Murray  
Campus Chapter President  
 
 


